Popcorn Fridays are one of our great traditions
at Cape Horn-Skye. Every Friday, popcorn is
available for purchase for only .25¢ a bag.
Don’t want to dig around looking for a quarter
every Friday? This year you don’t have to!

Sign up for Popcorn Fridays for the
whole school year for only $10 per student!

Please fill this out and return to the school office. Thank youl!
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